
COVID-19 Guidelines

Dear Visitor , 
We're trying our best to adhere to the norms required to stop the 
spread of the Covid-19 pandemic.

We have adopted certain measures at Motherland Hospital to 
ensure safety of our patients, visitors, doctors and staff 
members. Your kind co-operation is expected.
The guidelines are as follows : 

Visitors are required to attest the self-declaration 
form upon reaching the hospital.

There shall be no entry inside the Hospital premises 
without a mask. Enter the hospital only after 
screening at Flu desk at the entry gate.

Wash your hands frequently with Soap & Water for 
a minimum of 20 seconds.
Also use a hand sanitizer at regular intervals.

Please follow social distancing in OPD waiting area.

Gloves will be provided to patients at entry of 
hospital.

COVID 19 test reports are mandatory for all 
admissions ( except emergency )

OPD strictly by appointment only to prevent 
crowding.

Only one visitor is allowed per patient and there are 
restrictions on the entry of Children & Elderly in the 
IPD.

Your sincerely,
Motherland Hospital


